
ANZAC Day 2020 
 

6am Music for Mateship Participants 
 

Due to the lockdown restrictions imposed for the health and safety of all citizens, the RSL 
were forced to cancel all public Anzac commemoration services. As the result, an initiative 
entitled Music for Mateship started Australia wide to stand in your driveway at 6am and 
play the bugle calls or stand with a candle to light up the dawn, many thousands Australia 
wide participated in this simple act of remembrance and in doing so showed the importance 
of Anzac to all. 
 
A number of Camden band members took part in the playing of the calls and rightly deserve 
recognition, for many members it was the first time they had played the calls and each one 
stood proud, many have received the thanks of their neighbours for their efforts and on 
behalf of myself and the Camden Community Band I would like to add our thanks and 
congratulations to those who played. 
 
The information that I have of those taking part in the playing of the calls and acts of 
commemoration are as follows, if you did play them but don’t appear on the list, please 
accept my apologies and let me know. It is my intention to add this list to our archives and 
to the copies we present to the RSL sub branch and Camden Historical Society for their 
perusal 
 
Participants: Murray and Jarrad Bishop 
  Daniel Lynch 
  David Pollard 
  Tony Flatman 
  Gustav Belanzsky 
  Zachariah Belanzsky 
  Alexander Cooper 
  Kris Took 
  Jill Leemen 
  Barbara Reeves 
  Geoff Freestone 
  Bev Newitt 
  Ruth Pigott 
  Dennis Williams 
  Jenny Clisdell 

David Rodger 
Cheryl Ziemeiki 

 
Again, Thank you for your contribution 
 
Murray Bishop 
Director of Music  
 


